
 

   

 
 

Infection Prevention Report March 2025 
     

Workforce Wellness 

There have been no changes in this area.  I serve PMC as the lone Infection Preventionist. 

Community Engagement  

I have been continuing to work with various departments to clear clutter from PMC, including Nursing, EVS, 

Emergency Preparedness, and Rehab. I am working with Rehab and Clinic staff to monitor compliance with 

hand hygiene among staff at PMC.  Monthly, I have been helping to lead Environment of Care rounds at PMC, 

where we focus on different areas each time to make sure our environment is compliant with regulations. With 

the help of various departments we completed the recommendations of change from the February 2025 OSHA 

visit. 

Patient Centered Care 

Recently I provided hand hygiene training to the CNA staff.  This training will also be available for nursing.  I 

am also providing education to the nursing staff on Urinary Tract Infections, especially as it relates to Long 

Term Care residents.  I am constantly monitoring for infections and multi-drug resistant organisms, and ways to 

prevent their spread. 

Facility 

I work closely with the maintenance department to identify and correct any structural or cosmetic damage that 

we identify at PMC. 

Financial Wellness 

Nothing to report in this area. 

 

Submitted by: Rachel Kandoll, RN, Infection Preventionist 


